 Dear  Prof. N.Mastorakis,
 

I wanted to inform that we have now received a total of 6 issues of your journals. I am in the process of entering them into our system today. As soon as the others arrive I will process them immediately. Will you be sending us new issues as they are published? 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in our service. I will et you know whe nthe third package of journals arrives.

Sincerely, 
 
 Karen A. Skiba 
Acquisitions Coordinator 
CSA 
23240 Chagrin Blvd., Suite 805 
Beachwood, OH 44122 
USA 
Phone: (216)591-9150 ext. 104 
Fax: (216)591-9160 

